
 

For Local 8 Members at Washington Federation of State Employees 
April 11, 2023 

   

WFSE Committee Elections 
 
Thank you to those members who have volunteered for the various contractual 
committees.  There are multiple volunteers for the various committees so there will 
be an election for these spots. Those not elected will fill alternate positions, in the 
order of their vote count. All voting will be done electronically. You can cast your vote 
here. 
 
All votes must be received by our office no later than April 17, 2023, at 5:00 pm.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Erin Adamson at 206-441-8880 
ext. 105 or email at Erin@opeiu8.org or Angie Wedekind at 
Angie@opeiu8.org or (509) 306-0586. 
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